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Dear Ms Sõber, 
 

Second Member State consultation on  
Renewed child and adolescent health and well-being strategy for the  

WHO European Region 
 

Thank you very much for your engagement in the process of developing a renewed child and 
adolescent health and well-being strategy for the WHO European Region by nominating a focal point 
and by participating in the pre-consultation survey, which helped us understand the child and 
adolescent health and well-being concerns in your country.  
 
The first formal consultation relating to this strategy took place online on 26 November 2024. 
During this consultation, we presented the results of the survey and introduced the suggested process 
for developing the strategy, building on the identified priorities and successful country examples. 
 
We would like to invite the nominated focal point(s) from your country to participate in the second 
hybrid consultation on 18–19 February 2025. The meeting will be held in Istanbul, Türkiye.  
 
We are pleased to offer, for one participant from your country, paid accommodation for a maximum 
of three nights, two lunches and one dinner and hope that you can fund the cost of the travel.  
 
We will therefore appreciate your confirmation of your country’s mode of participation in the 
second consultation (in person or by Zoom) by filling in the online registration form as soon as 
possible and no later than 10 December: https://forms.office.com/e/cz4BQbN3fs 
   
Please address your reply to Dr Martin Weber (weberm@who.int) and Dr Sophie Jullien 
(julliens@who.int), with a copy to petterssono@who.int. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  

Thank you very much for your support of this process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Dr Natasha Azzopardi Muscat 
Director 
Division of Country Health Policies and Systems 
 
Encls:  
Scope and purpose 
 
Copy for information to: 
Ms Agne Nettan-Sepp, Head, European Union Affairs and International Co-operation Department, Ministry of 
Social Affairs, Suur-Ameerika 1, 10129 Tallinn, Estonia 
H.E. Ms Riia Salsa-Audiffren, Ambassador Representative of the Republic of Estonia, Permanent Mission of 
the Republic of Estonia to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in Geneva, Chemin 
du Petit-Saconnex 28A, CH-1209 Genève, Switzerland 
H.E. Mr Andre Pung, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary, Embassy of the Republic of Estonia, 
Frederiksgade 19, 4th floor, 1265 Copenhagen K, Denmark 
Ms Kristina Köhler, Liaison Officer, WHO Country Office, Estonia, Paldiski Road 81, 10617 Tallinn, Estonia 
 
Nominated focal point (if any) 
 


